Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: Reg No S0005-03 Dumping at Sea Permit Application from Department of Defence

From: OBrien, Grace <Grace.OBrien@agriculture.gov.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 2 August 2023 11:59

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Cc: Foreshore <Foreshore@agriculture.gov.ie>

Subject: RE: Reg No S0005-03 Dumping at Sea Permit Application from Department of Defence

Our Ref: FW.8.110 The Department of Defence Cork — a dumping at sea application for
loading of dredged material at Haulbowline Naval Port, Cobh County Cork
EPA Ref: S0005-03

To Whom It Concerns,

| refer to your request for comments/observations from this Department in relation to this application for
the Department of Defence Cork.

The Marine Engineering Division of this Department has no objection to a dumping at sea permit issuing.

Regards,

Grace O’Brien

Foreshore Section

Dept of Agriculture Food and the Marine
National Seafood Centre

Clogheen

Co Cork

P85 TX47

Tel: +353 (023) 8859565

Email: grace.obrien@agriculture.gov.ie
www.agriculture.gov.ie




